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NOVEMBER 6, 2022

Sacred Heart of Jesus
have mercy on

Gabriel’s Trumpet
- Catholic Book & Gift Shop

Gabriel's Trumpet in Coventry is
seeking new volunteers to help
staff the store. If you can help
even for a few hours a week,
please call Donna Perry Fridays,
noon to Spm at the store (401-823-4884) or at 401-556-
5424 weekdays and Saturdays, 9am to 8pm.

Py

Comr?wu.ni’ries
for People

There are children in
desperate need of a safe
and loving home.
Consider opening your
home and your heart to a
child in need. If you or

someone you know

would make a good foster parent learn more at
www.cfpfostercare.org or call 401-481-8410.

You can earn a $1,000 bonus for each family
you recruit who becomes a license foster
parent. Start making a difference in the life of a
child in foster care today.

You enter this Church... not as a stranger, but
as a guest of God... your heavenly Father,
and as a member of our family.

Our next Welcome Mass will be on Sunday,
November 20, 2022 at 9:30AM. Since this is
the first Welcome Mass we’ve had since the
pandemic, all newly registered parishioners
from November 21, 2021 to the present are
invited to attend this Mass followed by a coffee
an’ in the parish center.

Please RSVP to Pam Miech at
pammiech@gmail.com or (401) 821-7030 if

you plan on attending.

Friday, November 11th
is
Veterans Day.

Daily Mass will be at 9AM

in the Chapel.

)
In observance of this | |:5r
holiday, the rectory office

will be closed.
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Boys and Girls,
Do you want to be
an Altar Server?

New Altar Server
Training Class
Saturday, November 12
1pm — 3pm!

We will soon be training new candidates who would like to become altar
servers at Ss. John and Paul.

You must have already made your First Holy Communion, be entering the
fourth grade next school year, and be a parishioner of Ss. John and Paul.

We will have a new server preparation class on Saturday, November 12,
2022 from 1pm to 3pm in the Church. If you would like to become an altar
server, please fill out the form below. Also, on a separate piece of paper,

lease write a letter to Fr. Woolley explaining why you would like to become
an altar server. Bring both the form and the letter to the class. If you have
any questions, you can call Fr. Woolley at 821-5764.

Name Age
Address

City State Zip
Grade (2022-23) School

Parents Phone number (Today’s) Date

Parents Email
Parent’s Signature
Date and Parish of First Communion




